
 

 

 
 
February 27, 2019  
    

 
eRA Commons Upgrades For NIH Research Performance 

Progress Reports (RPPRs) Have Been Postponed  
 
 
The National Institutes of Health (NIH) has announced that upgrades to eRA Commons scheduled for 
today have been postponed. These upgrades included new validations in the Human Subjects System 
(HSS) when submitting Research Performance Progress Reports (RPPR).     
  
NIH will issue an update as soon as the release is rescheduled and these new features are available. 
 
Read more about the features and benefits of the HSS.   
 
 

 

For additional information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 

If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 
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